

Dear Interested Bidders:

We would like to inform you that after the discussion on the Pre-Bid Conference for the Procurement of Security Services for CY 2024 (DOT-BAC IB No. 2024-003) held on February 22, 2024, the Bids and Awards Committee decided to repost the said project due to the changes of the Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) affected by the adjustment on the Pag-Ibig Monthly contribution from PhP100.00 to PhP200.00.

The revised bidding documents will be sent to you once completed and posted.

Thank you.

ASEC. REYNALDO L. CHING BAC Chairperson

23 February 2024

